
        

 

Athletic Leadership-Meeting today at nutrition break in Ms. Cook's room for all 

leadership students interested in helping at the Grade 7 "A" tournament on Tuesday. 

 

Calling all Citadel Artists! - Yearbook Cover Contest- We are looking for 

submissions for our yearbook cover this year. We are building a theme around food. We 

are considering catch phrases of 'food for thought', 'recipe for success', 'food as fuel', 

Citadel restaurant', 'no food, no life', and 'life is a piece of cake. So we are looking for 

graphic connections that will link our school year to the idea of the important and fun 

role that food plays in our lives. You must include the school's name and the year 

2024-2025 on it. It should be colourful. It needs to be done on an 8 ½ x 11 size paper. 

The art can be hand drawn or digital (digital files must be 300 dpi). Submissions are 

due by 3:30pm Friday, November 22, 2024. Please submit completed entries to Mme. 

MacMillan (in her room or at the office). You can email questions to Ms. Denholme 

(kdenholme@sd43.bc.ca) or Mme. MacMillan (kmacmillan@sd43.bc.ca) It's a quick 

timeline, don't miss your opportunity to have your artwork on the cover of the 

yearbook – please submit on time! 

 

Must have: 

Ecole Citadel Middle School 

2024-2025 

Connect to the theme of Food in Our Lives 

Size: 8½ x 11 inch (letter size) 

Due Date: Friday, November 22, 2024 – 3:30 pm 
 

        Citadel Middle School 

Friday November 15th  
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